
 
 

 

05/04/2024 

Glashaboy Flood Relief Scheme – Overnight works  

I am writing to provide you with an important update and information about the necessary 
overnight works that will be taking place within Hazelwood Shopping Centre over the coming weeks. 

The purpose of these overnight works is to install new drainage (Shown in Yellow) within Hazelwood 
SC, commencing outside O’Connor’s Funeral Home and working towards Bean & Leaf. This drainage 
will tie into the new pumping station once it is constructed in the coming months. (Shown in Blue) 

We have carefully scheduled theses works during nighttime hours to minimise disruption to 
businesses and patrons within the Hazelwood SC.  

Here are some key details regarding the overnight works: 

 Work will commence on Monday the 8th of April. 
 Work will be carried out between the hours of 7pm to 7am, Monday to Friday 
 This will take approximately 4 weeks to complete. 
 Work will commence outside O’Connor’s Funeral Home and continue towards Bean and Leaf 
 During this time, you can expect to see/hear equipment in operation, construction noise and 

lighting towers for additional light during the night hours. 
 While we strive to minimise disruption, there may be some unavoidable inconvenience 

caused by the noise, and there will be restricted access to certain areas.  
 Access to businesses trading during these hours, will be maintained at all times. 
 The works area will be fenced off safely and securely during the hours of 7am – 7pm to 

ensure the safety of everyone on site. 
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If you have any questions or concerns regarding the overnight works, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  

I would like to thank you for your patience over the last number of months, and for the coming 
weeks/months as we carry out these vital works for the Glashaboy Flood Relief Scheme. 

Throughout the duration of the project, Sorensen will endeavour to maintain effective 
communication with you, providing you with regular updates regarding the progress of the works. 

We also have a Free Text and Email Alert services for the Glashaboy Flood Relief Project.  

To subscribe text 

GFRS to 50015 

There is no charge to send or receive email or text alerts. 

 

If you would like to receive Email Updates, email: 

Elaine.cronin@Sorensen.ie 

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions about the works being carried out by Sorensen in your 
area, please contact: 

 

Sorensen Liaison Officer - Elaine Cronin – 086 032 6171 

 

Scan the QR code below for more information on the Glashaboy River Flood Relief Scheme (GFRS), 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

__Elaine Cronin  

Elaine Cronin 

Sorensen Liaison Officer  

086 032 61 71 

Elaine.cronin@sorensen.ie  
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